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ATTEMPTING TO IDENTIFY

Baton Rouge Police Detectives are attempting to identify the 2 individuals in these photos who are accused of 
burglarizing the coin machines located in a washateria at 2652 North 38th St.  The washateria has been 
burglarized at least twice within the past week.

Anyone with information on the 2 unidentified individuals in the photos are urged to contact the Burglary 
Division at 389-3824 or Crime Stoppers at 344-7867.
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